
   402. 

The Central Bank of The Bahamas 

NOTICE 

TIE Portal Opening Date 

Licensee 

Central Email:  

 

The Central Bank is issuing this Notice on behalf of the Bahamas Competent Authority. 

The Bahamas Competent Authority is pleased to announce that the TIE Portal will be open on 

Tuesday July 19
th

 2016 for registration and reporting and close on Friday August 26
th 

2016 at 

5:00 p.m. EST. 

If there are any queries, kindly submit an email to helpdesk@taxreporting.finance.gov.bs and 

provide the below information: 

•         Name 

•         User ID 

•         GIIN 

•         Phone Number  

•         Nature of issue/request in as much detail as possible to assist in review and response. 

The Competent Authority encourages all FI’s to continue to check the information website at 

www.taxreporting.finance.gov.bs for updates. 

 Thank you.  

The Competent Authority  

P.O Box N 3017 

Nassau, Bahamas  

 

DISCLAIMER 

The information transmitted by the Competent Authority is not intended to replace tax and/or 

legal advice with respect to compliance with FATCA. Should you require tax and/or legal advice 

please contact your lawyer or legal adviser. 

 

Issued: 18
th

 July, 2016 
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